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VISITING SUMMER STUDENTS
Domestic students visiting for summer quarter register directly through the Office of the Registrar; they do not apply, nor do they submit transcripts.

Additional information about the summer quarter is available in the  academic calendar (http://bulletin.du.edu/undergraduate/aboutdu/
academiccalendar/) section of this Bulletin and on the Office of the Registrar's website (https://www.du.edu/registrar/).
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